
Melsele, March 10th 2020 

To : The Interna4onal Propeller Clubs 

From : The Propeller Club Port of Antwerp 

Dear Propeller Club friends, 

We see how the world has been hit by the Corona Virus. 

We are sorry to see that China and Italy are amongst the ones who have been hit the 

hardest. 

Our heart and sympathy go out to our Italian friends and families. 

We hope that you and your loved ones have not been affected by this nasty virus. 

For those who have been affected we wish for a full and speedy recovery. 

When this is all over, we will again toast together to our friendship. 

Stay healthy. 

With love from Antwerp, 

Mark Scheerlinck 

President 

The Propeller Club Port of Antwerp

Propeller Club Port of Antwerp 

Bosbessenlaan 30 

9120 Melsele - Belgium


